
Dear Parents (and children),  
 
I hope that you are still well and enjoyed completing our last set of home 
learning challenges.  
 
I have included Maths work from the same programme that the children were 
following before half term. There is, as there was before, a parent guide to 
support you and your child in completing this work.  
 
The English work for this fortnight is covered by the other home learning tasks 
set.  
 
I have based the other elements of our home learning on different themes. 
This fortnight, for Year 3, the theme is ‘Monsters and Aliens’. Something which 
I hope all children will enjoy! 
There is a range of activities to complete and links can be found at the bottom 
of the home learning document.  
I look forward to seeing all of your efforts!  
 
Again, if you require any support with any of the work set, please do not 
hesitate to contact me via the school email address. I am always happy to 
discuss any issues that may come up.  
Don’t forget to share your achievements on twitter, Facebook or again, via 
school email.  
 
I hope this letter finds you all well and in good spirits. This continues to be a 
challenging time for all, but I know the children will still try to do their very 
best. Please continue to enjoy spending time with one another, doing things that 
we never usually get the chance to do.  
 
Very best Wishes,  
 
Mrs Nelson x   


